
Please join us for a celebration of Mark Goldblatt’s life. 

 

Co-op housing visionary, community organizer, friend. 

When  Saturday, May 2, 2015 2:30 p.m. 

Where Oakham House, Tecumseh Auditorium  
55 Gould Street, Toronto  
 

A reception will follow. Please RSVP to Angela Calderone, angela@coophousing.com 
or 416-465-8688 extension 206. 
 
Mark was a founder and president of the Funeral Co-operative of Ottawa. Through 
this co-operative, people are able to make affordable funeral arrangements. If you 
would like to make a donation in Mark’s memory, donations can be made to the 
CHFT Charitable Fund. Tax receipts will be provided. 


